
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

BRAZORIA COUNTY HOME-ARP ALLOCATION PLAN/2021 ANNUAL 

ACTION PLAN AMENDMENT 

 
The draft Amendment for the 2021 Annual Action Plan (AAP) and the HOME 
American Rescue Plan (ARP) Allocation Plan is available for review and 
comment at the Brazoria County Community Development Department located 
at 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, Texas, 77515 from 8 am to 5 pm, 
Monday through Friday, February 23 – March 10, 2023, and on our website at 
https://www.brazoriacountytx.gov/departments/housing-and-urban-
development/action-plan . 
 
The PY 2021 Annual Action Plan/HOME ARP allocation plan includes 
information on funds anticipated to be received and the range of eligible activities 
that may be undertaken to be included in a report submitted to the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 
 

Public Hearing 
A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, February 28, 2023 at 5:30 pm at the 

Brazoria County East Annex Lobby located at 1524 East Mulberry, Angleton, Texas to 
receive input and comments from the public. This venue is accessible for 
persons with physical disabilities. The public hearing will be conducted in 
English; however, Spanish and sign language interpreters can be made available 
upon request, and persons needing other special accommodations to attend the 
public hearing should contact Daphne Lemelle at (979) 864-1860, at least 48 
hours prior to the hearing so that accommodations can be made.   
 

Public Comment 
Public comments on the PY 2021 Annual Action Plan/HOME ARP allocation plan 
can be submitted by mail or in person to the Brazoria County Community 
Development Department, 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, Texas 77515, 
by fax to (979) 864-1089, or by email to DaphneL@brazoriacountytx.gov .  
Please submit all comments by 5 pm on March 10, 2023. Written comments 
received by this date and time will be submitted with the 2021 Annual Action 
Plan Amendment/HOME ARP Allocation Plan to HUD. 
 
Para información general, por favor llame a Daphne Lemelle al (979) 864-1860. 
Ademas, pueden presentarse observaciones por escrito al Departamento de 
Desarrollo de Comunidad del Condado de Brazoria, 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 
162, Angleton, Texas 77515 o por fax al (979) 864-1089. Por favor de enviar 
cualquier comentario antes de las 5:00 p.m. del 10 de marzo de 2023. 
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